
 

 
** Jardineros meeting on December 7 at the Las Placitas Presbyterian Church **

 
 
Dear friends,
 
Are you ready to PARTY? Then, you belong to the right organization – yes, Jardineros y Animales Fiesta
de Placitas!
 
Our Wednesday, Dec. 7, Jardineros meeting will be all about eating, enjoying each other’s company,
eating, celebrating the close of 2022 and anticipating 2023 and oh, did I mention, eating.
 
With Vice President Janice Grann leading our efforts, members of the Jardineros Board of Directors will
be providing the festive spread.
 
I hope you will join us at 9:30 a.m. on Dec. 7 at the Las Placitas Presbyterian Church for this joyful get-
together.
 
Also, if you haven’t bought tickets yet for our Noche Encantada dinner party at 6 p.m. on Sunday, Dec. 4
at the Prairie Star, it may not be too late. Please call Kathy Hays at 505 604-3484 to check whether there
are still spots available for this special Bring Out The Stars evening with delicious food, fun music and
sparkly surprises. Cost is $62/person.
 
Please review the meeting minutes from November prior to our December meeting. Minutes are also
posted in the annual meeting binder on the Jardineros website.
 
Happy Holidays and December to all!
 
Linda Lockett
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